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Pawnee County Board discusses request for ARPA funds
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Board of Commissioners met Tuesday.

During the meeting, Southeast District Health Department Director Grant
Brueggemann met with the Commissioners to discuss American Rescue Plan Act
funds.

The Southeast District Health Department asked for 9 percent of the Pawnee
county share of ARPA funds which would amount to $45,679 or 10 percent
which would come to $50,754.

No action was taken by the Board.

Earlier in the meting, Commissioners voted to ask the CPA firm Lutz &
Company to provide consulting services for the American Rescue Plan Act Funds
after reviewing correspondence from the Nebraska Association of County
Officials.

The Commissioners did approve a resolution to increase the property tax lid levy
for the 2021-22 fiscal year budget by an additional one-percent.

A resolution setting levies for the Pawnee County Rural Fire Districts and the
Pawnee County Agriculture Society was also approved.
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